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GROUP, INC.
August 26, 2004

Scott Scher

Regulatory Counsel Group, Inc.

295 West Crossville Road Suite #530
Rosewell, GA 30075

Scott:

This letter is to thank the rest of your staff who I have dealt with on occasion. I
appreciate all there help and the great job they are doing for Pinnacle.

Your entire staff is very much an asset to your company.

Scott thank you also for always being such a great person to talk with and the great
company you have built and the individuals you employ.

Sincerely,

C’zﬁerryl Wilson

Secondary Marketing
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